
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

27 August 2018 

Queenstown Lakes District Council, 
Private Bag 50072, 
Queenstown 9348. 
 
 
  

Ministry of Education (Submitter #2151) Letter to be tabled for the Proposed 
District Plan Stage 2 Hearing.  

Attn: Vikki Smith 

The Ministry of Education (“the Ministry”), has opted not to attend the hearing set for 3 September 2018, 
regarding the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC) Proposed District Plan Stage 2. We request that 
this letter be tabled for the Commissioners’ consideration in lieu of the Ministry’s attendance. While the 
Ministry will not be attending the hearing, it will continue to rely on its submission to represent its views 
through to the completion of the District Plan review.  

The Officer’s report for Stage 2 of the Proposed District Plan has been received. This report is correct in its 
summary of the Ministry’s submission points in the Transport, Signs, and Open Space and Recreation 
chapters.  

Overall, we note the Officer report has recommended that the Ministry’s submissions points be accepted 
or accepted in part. The Ministry supports this recommendation. The Ministry requests that the 
Commissioners take into account the Officer’s recommendations with regards to the Ministry’s submission 
points.  

The Ministry appreciates the opportunity to be involved in the District Plan review process. Should you 
have any queries please contact me on the details below, as RMA consultant to the Ministry.  

 

 

Morgan Fallowfield  
Planner 

P: 03 367 2494 
E: morgan.fallowfield@beca.com 
 
 
 
 


